
                                                                                          

 
Y4 

Whale, Dolphin and Seal classes 
Spring Term 2 2020 - Information Guide 

 

USEFUL INFORMATION 
PE:  Dolphins class will have PE on Tuesday and 
Wednesday. Whales will have PE on Thursday and 
Friday. Seals will have a PE lessons on Wednesday and 
Fridays. 
 
Library: Dolphin and Whale classes will have this on 
Tuesday. 
 
Forest School: Seal class will have on Tuesday 
morning. 
 
 
We will also have music lessons with Cyprus Music 
Service on Mondays and will be learning how to play 
the Ukulele. 
 
 
Class Dojo – You have been issued with a parent 
account which allows you to keep updated with your 
child’s learning journey. It is also a point of contact 
with your child’s teacher and a way to be reminded of 
key events. 
 
 
 

Our learning this term 
Our topic is Harry Potter and Fantastic Beasts 

This half term, we will continue our topic on the book Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s stone. This 
will link to our science work on living things including teeth and digestion (please turn over to see key 
facts for this) 
 
In English we will be writing Non-Chronological reports on Fantastic beasts. Then we will explore 
explanation texts and write about the digestive system. The main topic of conversation here will be 
POO. 
 
In Maths, this term we will continue to focus on Fractions There will be a big input on timetables 
throughout the year. Keep practising your TT Rockstars. Remember there is a National Test for Year 4 
in May. Children will need to know all their timetables by that date. The test requires children to give 
answers to multiplication questions in 6 seconds.  
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HOW TO HELP YOUR CHILD 
 
READING  
It is important that your child’s reading book and 
reading record comes into school every day. Pupils 
will continue to complete the reading quizzes from 
Accelerated Reading when they have completed their 
books. Your continued support with developing your 
child’s reading is appreciated. This is the main 
homework activity that we expect all children to do. 
 
 
 
Additional information 

Please label ALL of your child’s clothes and 
belongings including trainers, hats, shorts, t-shirts, 
jumpers, cardigans and water bottles.  


